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Praises
* For the new residential student term which has started at the University of 
Livingstonia. Tyler is teaching Systematic Theology and Greek courses. 
* For a good meeting with PC(USA) leaders in Johannesburg, South Africa,         earlier this month. 
* For consistent rains here in northern Malawi, supporting many rural households that are focusing on their subsistence farming of corn. 
* Rochelle’s continued work with graduate students at Mzuzu University and soon (hopefully) she will wrap up supervising/mentoring the first ever female student at Mzuzu University to finish a Master’s in Water degree!
* For an amazing girls science day program at Mzuzu University in January.
* For Mphatso, she continues loving school and having great friends which we 
are especially grateful that she is thriving. 
* A great visit to Mzuzu by Rochelle’s brother in mid-January, Mphatso especially enjoyed having her Uncle Roger here with us and she was an energetic tour guide for him.  
Prayer requests
* In May 2019 Malawi had a presidential election which reelected Peter Mutharika for a second term. A court case was brought over irregularities in the vote, and our Malawi courts have this week said we will rerun our presidential election within the next 150 days. Pray for peace and patience in Malawi in regards to the elections and ongoing political demonstrations.
* For Tyler as he continues to get back on track with work and especially Tyler’s doctoral studies at Biola University which were interrupted by his accident. 
* For Rochelle, trying to help the Centre of Excellence in Water and Sanitation at Mzuzu University grow in 2020 towards greater levels of research and innovation, and in line with good organizational practice. Pray especially for new research 
partnerships.
* As we start the year, please prayerfully consider financially supporting Tyler’s  position at the University of Livingstonia Faculty of Theology through Presbyterian World Mission. Our service depends on you!
* Please let us know how we can be praying for you!
* Pray for the country of Malawi, its government, its leaders, its students, its future, and also pray for our local partner the CCAP, and the universities that we work for.
Contact Rochelle: rochelle@rochelleholm.com
Contact Tyler: tyler@tylerholm.com          
To support us financially: http://www.presbyterianmission.org/donate/E200532/
To support the University of Livingstonia Faculty of Theology:  http://www.presbyterianmission.org/donate/E052124
To visit our weekly family blog: http://www.holminafrica.blogspot.com/      
 
Grace and Peace,
Tyler, Rochelle and Mphatso Holm
Presbyterian World Mission/University of Livingstonia (Tyler) and Mzuzu University (Rochelle)
Mzuzu, Malawi 
 
 

